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To: Program Administrators

From: Paul Hershey – Chief Underwriting Officer Division 66

Date: 04/10/03

Re: Loss Run requests to Mai La

During the last couple of months we have been emphasizing the use of Intellirisk for loss runs and provided
training.  As of January 1, 2003, Division 66  will not be providing loss runs if the loss information is
available in Intellirisk.  For some of you that will require that you contact your Program Manager for that
information.

However, if the loss information or the policy is not available to you via Intellirisk, we request that you
forward a copy of the policies not being found to your Program Manager.  Your Program Manager will
then forward this information on to our Claims Liaison to determine why it is not in Intellirisk.

We hope that you understand that it our intention to speed up that process by providing access to the claims
information through Intellirisk.   This is an valuable tool that is critical in properly underwriting your program
accounts.

CONFIDENTIAL


